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WISCONSIN LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 
 

 

September 11, 2014 

NOTICE OF COMMITTEE MEETING 
 

STUDY COMMITTEE ON THE REVIEW OF WISCONSIN TECHNICAL 

COLLEGE SYSTEM FUNDING AND GOVERNANCE 
 

Representative John Nygren, Chair 

Senator Sheila Harsdorf, Vice-Chair 

 

Thursday, September 18, 2014 

 

9:00 a.m.  

Room 411 South, State Capitol 

Madison, WI 

 

 

 Presentations by invited speakers, including the following: 

 Dave Loppnow, Program Supervisor, and Christa Pugh, Fiscal Analyst, LFB 

 Aims McGuiness, Senior Associate, National Center for Higher Education Management 

Systems, Boulder, CO 

 Pauline Jaske, President and CEO, Fairway Transit Inc., Pewaukee, and Chair, Waukesha 

County Technical College District Board.  

 John Mielke, President, Associated Builders and Contractors of Wisconsin, Madison. 

 Nate Ristow, Legislative Liaison, and John Koskinen, Chief Economist, Department of 

Revenue. 
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Terry C. Anderson 

Director 


